2016 Annual Statement by the Infection Prevention and Control (IPC) Lead

To my knowledge, there have been no infection transmission incidents for any action to be taken in
the last year. The practice has an incident reporting procedure in place should there be an incident
in the future.

The infection control audit has been completed for all areas this year using the Infection Prevention
Society’s improvement tool for guidance.

A deep cleaning schedule for each clinical room has been devised and is currently in progress,
following consideration of the infection prevention and control risk assessment.

Aseptic and hand hygiene technique are the training courses deemed relevant for clinical staff, and a
refresher course is to be arranged shortly. Training for new members of staff shall be included in
this.

Dated 12/07/16



